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HUNTSVILLE, Ala., Oct. 11, 2016 - The Boeing Company responded today to the U.S. Air Force solicitation for the
Ground Based Strategic Deterrent (GBSD) Technology Maturation & Risk Reduction (TMRR) contract, to partner
with the U.S. Air Force to provide a safe, secure and effective intercontinental ballistic missile (ICBM) system to
deter emerging, modern nuclear threats.

Boeing's expertise in ICBM design, development and production has influenced a GBSD concept that is readily
capable and affordable. Boeing created the Minuteman ICBM in 1958, and we are ready to again offer an ICBM
that will meet the Air Force mission requirements through 2075.
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